
Planning Board Meeting 

May 1, 2018 

 

AGENDA 

 

Pledge 

 

Roll Call 

 

Approve minutes for March and April meetings 

 

 

Correspondence: 

- James & Beverly Cardoza certified approval letter returned. Resending       

regular mail. 

- Healy Land Holdings LLc returned sent to different address provided by 

Jim 

- Bill from State of NH OSI Dian registration. 

- Confirmation for Vicke to attend workshop on Sat June 2, 2018. 

- Silas  Little thank you letter. 

- Wetland notification permit – Cheryl Dauphin Retaining wall repair. 

Tax map 115 Lot 56. 

  -   Budget 

 

Unfinished Business: 

 

- ADU warrant article on ballot for May 8
th

 vote. 

- Home Occupation ordinance on ballot for May 8
th

 

- Cardoza final plan recorded Tuesday April 24, 2018. 

 

New Business: 

 

- Ordinance for Zoning Change on West side of Shedd Hill Road from  

Rural to Residential abutting the Lakeside District. 

 


